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The PECG Sacramento Section held a virtual Quarterly Meeting on Tuesday April 26, 2022 

from 11:30 AM to 12:30 PM. Nearly 300 members attended the meeting. A panel comprised of 
PECG Corporate President Cameron Knudson, Matt Hanson, Vice President Collective  Bar-

gaining, and Ted Toppin, Executive Director of PECG, discussed the MOU  Negotiations, 
Bargaining Survey, and Telework. The panel also addressed matters relating to COVID  and 

members’ safety. The Bargaining Team met with CalHR, representing the Governor’s Office, 
four times by then to negotiate an MOU and the discussions were continuing. The panelists 

answered questions presented by the members related to the topics mentioned above.  

As announced, all the attendees received a $15 tango gift card for their participation, and the 

winners of the raffle received $25 gift cards. Fellow officers from the greater Sacramento area 

Sections were also present at the meeting.  

Quarterly Report 
June 2022 

The Panelists 

Cameron Knudson Matt Hanson Ted Toppin 

We would like to express our gratitude to the members for your cooperation, collaboration, 

commitment, and continued support of the Sacramento Section and PECG. We wish you

all a safe and pleasant summer.  If you have any questions regarding matters that PECG 

represents, please contact us.   

Sincerely, 

PECG Sacramento Section Officers 




